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SBADS, ask them to send an e-mail to the above address so we 
can check that they have given us their up to date e-mail address  

Theatre Trip to Teignmouth Pavilions— “Blackadder” 25 August 
 

Ten members have confirmed interest in joining a trip to Teignmouth Pavilions to see a 
production of ‘Blackadder III’ by Curtis and Elton, directed by Amy Burton-Smith by the 
Teignmouth Players. 
The night chosen is Friday 25th August for the 7.30pm production. 
Felicity will block book tickets, which are circa £12.00 (depending on any discount) for the 
confirmed members, whom she has already emailed. 
If you are not yet confirmed, and would like to join those going, please contact Felicity direct 
by email to add your name to the list. 
We will look at coordinating transport and car sharing when we know who and how many are 
going.  If attendees would like, we will also look at a meal in Teignmouth before the theatre. 

www.sbads.show Twitter Facebook Info.sbads@gmail.com 

The AGM took place in the Village Hall on 20 July; a little under half of the adult membership 

attended.  A lively discussion over the agenda points and matters raised by members took place.  

Afterwards pasties were served with salad and discussions continued with BYO drinks. 

The full minutes of the AGM are later in this newsletter.  The key points for members: 

• One of the agreed actions of the meeting was to produce this newsletter as a print edition as a one off which will be posted 
to all members to ensure they had the online details.  The way to find out about SBADS going forward is online.  

• Members are encouraged to visit our website, www.sbads.show, regularly—this will always be the most up to date place for 
information about the society.  New posts on the website will be copied to our Twitter feed https://twitter.com/
SBrentAmDram and on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/southbrentamateurdramaticsociety/.  Other communication will 
be by email. 

• Please ensure you have given Felicity your up to date email address and ensure she knows of any changes.  Please ensure 
also that emails from info.sbads@gmail.com are not going into your spam folder 

MEMBERSHIP FEES ARE NOW DUE 

Unless you pay by standing order or joined very late last year, all membership subs have now lapsed and we need £10 

from all adults or £5 from all children to continue membership.  Please contact Felicity, our Treasurer, to pay. 

http://www.sbads.show
https://twitter.com/SBrentAmDram
https://twitter.com/SBrentAmDram
https://www.facebook.com/southbrentamateurdramaticsociety/


Member Focus—Peter Brown 
 

The Dramatic Life of Peter Brown 
 

I was born in south London in 1954.  My first recollection of treading the boards was at the 
Hackbridge Primary School when I played General Custer.  This was quickly followed by my 
interpretation of Queen Boadicea (now Boudica) singing “We’re all going on a Roman holiday – 
no more fighting for a week or two” to the tune of Cliff Richards’ Summer Holiday.   
 

We moved to Somerset when I was 9 and I quickly signed up to be MAD - Milverton Amateur 
Dramatics.  Involvement in school plays followed at Huish’s Grammar School in Taunton where I 
learned the art of stage make-up applying ‘Nos 5 and 9’ and drawing on crows feet of ‘Carmen’ 
with cocktail sticks.  School drama was transformed by the arrival of Ray Ingram who had given 
up his post as a Director at the Nottingham Playhouse to teach English.  Gone were the days of 
doing the ‘A’ level Shakespeare play with boys playing the female parts.  Because of Ray’s 
influence on me I briefly considered going to RADA and making the theatre as a career – 
probably just as well I didn’t!!  Highlights at school were playing ‘The Fool’ in a rehearsed play 
reading of Lear with John Neville in the title role (Google him) and, in my ‘A’ level year, playing 
‘Mosca’ in Ben Johnson’s ‘Volpone’ - although Ray had re-written it as a musical.  I won the 
“Mitford Prize for Drama” for this role and still have the Oxford Dictionary of Quotations I 
received as my prize. 
 

I then joined the Royal Navy and my acting was put on hold for a while although some may say 
my entire 32 year career in the Navy was one big act, full of drama of sorts!!  In 1979 Veronica 
and I got married and moved into 4 Sunnyside Cottages (up the alleyway next to the Toll 
House).  Within the first week we were invited to a party in the first cottage hosted by Chris 
Wallbank – a stalwart member of SBADS.  There was no escape and so our long association 
with SBADS began (38 years and counting).  Unfortunately having to go to sea on a regular 
basis somewhat limited what I could do but I performed whenever I could and generally helped 
behind the scenes if I was available.  When my seafaring came to an end I was able to be more 
involved and, in addition to acting, have been a committee member for many years, served 3(?) 
times as Treasurer, built, painted and wallpapered sets, sold tickets and raffle tickets and 
walked miles in Carnival processions. 
 

Acting has always interested me the most and you will be glad that I couldn’t begin to list all the 
SBADS plays I have appeared in.  However, the years 1998/1999 stand out in my memory.  An 
unexpected award for my part in ‘Arms and the Man’ was followed by playing Hook in John 
Palmer’s Peter Pan – who could ever forget the fantastic flying scene!!  The icing on the cake 
came with the multi award winning production of Alan Ayckbourn’s ‘Absurd Person Singular’ 
after which we had to escape the paparazzi by moving to Belgium. 
 
 

During our 5 years in Mons we continued with our membership so we could keep abreast of 
matters via the newsletter and even came back once to watch a Panto.  However, apart from an 
enjoyable production of ‘Brush up your Shakespeare’, performed to a multi-cultural audience, 
drama was supplanted by Belgian Beer and Chocolate.  On our return, however, we were soon 
back in the SBADS family which included new members that we met for the first time.  Other 
firsts included a part in ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’, also a first Shakespeare for the Society, 
my first attempt at co-directing a naval Panto, my first effort at being a Producer for ‘The Good 
Doctor’ directed by Mike Sermon, and Belly Dancing in ‘Sinbad’, also with Mike.  However, the 
highlights of this latest period of my involvement with SBADS are both plays directed by the late 
and sorely missed Carol Davies.  The hilarious ‘Gosforth’s Fete’ and the thought provoking 
‘Dancing at Lughnasa’, complete with real peat and a newly killed cockerel, will live long in the 
memory. 
 

Hopefully more to come ….. 



SBADS Programme mid 2017 to 2018 

Dates Event Remarks 

Aug Workshops (VH or OSCC) date and type still to be confirmed 

August 
To be confirmed—Youth SBADS 

Event (VH) 

Week-long workshop early in school 

hols leading to a performance . 

details & dates to follow 

10 Sep Auditions for Nov Production (VH) possibly “Teechers” by John Godber 

17 Sep-12 Nov Rehearsals for Nov Production (VH) schedule to be published 

16-18 Nov Nov Production Performances (VH)  

Long Look Ahead 2018 

Our Spring Production will be a debut by a young Director and member, Sarah Lannin - JB 
Priestley’s “An Inspector Calls”.  The full audition, rehearsal and production schedule can be 
found on the SBADS website for this and all future productions 
 
2018—Centenary of the Armistice to end WW1  SBADS will collate something on stage in the 
November timeframe.  We would like a volunteer to coordinate and produce this and ask 
members to think what they might like to do (read a poem, perform a small sketch—whatever they 
think they can contribute); further details will appear as they become available 

                        BŚƱģčǉƃƱ 5ŚĘƶ 

£ƶ ïŪǳïǺƶĖ ƜƃǉģŷǉŚïŪ BŚƱģčǉƃƱƶ ïƱģ ŚŷǲŚǉģĘ ǉƃ ĄŚĘ ĺƃƱ ï ƜƱƃĘǘčǉŚƃŷ ïƶ ģïƱŪǺ Śŷ 
ïĘǲïŷčģ ïƶ ǉŖģǺ ǳŚƶŖơ  ÇŖģ Ęïǉģƶ ƃĺ ïŪŪ ĺǘǉǘƱģ ƜƱƃĘǘčǉŚƃŷƶ ïƱģ ƃŷ ǉŖģ ǳģĄƶŚǉģ 
Ūƃƃŧ-ïŖģïĘơ  ÇŖģ ĄŚĘ ƶŖƃǘŪĘ ŚŷčŪǘĘģ ǳŖŚčŖ ƜƱƃĘǘčǉŚƃŷ Ęïǉģƶ ïŷĘ ǳŖïǉ ƜŪïǺ ƞƃƱ 
Ʊïŷŋģ ƃĺ ƜŪïǺƶƟ ǉŖģ BŚƱģčǉƃƱ ųŚŋŖǉ ǳŚƶŖ ǉƃ ǉïŧģ ƃŷơ  cŷ ǉŖģ ģǲģŷǉ ƃĺ ųƃƱģ ǉŖïŷ 
ƃŷģ BŚƱģčǉƃƱ ĄŚĘĘŚŷŋ ĺƃƱ ï ƜƱƃĘǘčǉŚƃŷ ĘïǉģĖ ǉŖģ 7ƃųųŚǉǉģģ ǳŚŪŪ ǉïŪŧ ǉƃ ïŪŪ 
ĄŚĘĘģƱƶ ïŷĘ ųïŧģ ï ĘģčŚƶŚƃŷĖ ƃĻģƱŚŷŋ ïŪǉģƱŷïǉŚǲģ Ęïǉģƶ ǉƃ ïŷǺ ǘŷƶǘččģƶƶĺǘŪ 
ĄŚĘĘģƱƶơ  cŷ ǉŖģ ģǲģŷǉ ǉŖïǉ ŷƃ ĄŚĘƶ ïƱģ ƱģčģŚǲģĘ ǉŖƱģģ ųƃŷǉŖƶ ĄģĺƃƱģ ǉŖģ 
ƜǘĄŪŚƶŖģĘ ïǘĘŚǉŚƃŷ Ęïǉģƶ ƞǳŖŚčŖ Ŗïƶ Ąģģŷ ǉŖģ ŷƃƱų Śŷ Ʊģčģŷǉ ǺģïƱƶƟĖ ǉŖģ 7ƃųųŚǉǉģģ ǳŚŪŪ ǉƱǺ ǉƃ ľŷĘ 
ǲƃŪǘŷǉģģƱ ĘŚƱģčǉƃƱƶ ïŷĘ ƜŪïǺƶơ  cŷ ǉŖģ ģǲģŷǉ ǉŖïǉ ŷƃŷģ čïŷ Ąģ ĺƃǘŷĘ ƃƱ ƜģƱƶǘïĘģĘ ĄģĺƃƱģ ƃŷģ ųƃŷǉŖ 
ĄģĺƃƱģ ïǘĘŚǉŚƃŷƶĖ ǉŖģ 7ƃųųŚǉǉģģ ǳŚŪŪ čïŷčģŪ ǉŖģ ƜƱƃĘǘčǉŚƃŷ Ęïǉģƶ Śŷ ǉŖģ ØŚŪŪïŋģ _ïŪŪ ĘŚïƱǺơ 
 

7ƃųųŚǉǉģģ ÂǘƜƜƃƱǉ 

ÂǘččģƶƶĺǘŪ BŚƱģčǉƃƱƶ ǳŚŪŪ Ąģ ƶǘƜƜƃƱǉģĘ ĄǺ ǉŖģ 7ƃųųŚǉǉģģ ïƶ ǉŖģǺ ƜƱģƜïƱģĖ ǉƃ ŚŷčŪǘĘģĕ ƜǘƱčŖïƶŚŷŋ 
čïŷĘŚĘïǉģ ƶčƱŚƜǉƶ ĺƱƃų ǉŖģ ƱŚŋŖǉƶ ŖƃŪĘģƱƶ ǉƃ Ęƃǳŷ-ƶģŪģčǉĖ ƃĄǉïŚŷŚŷŋ ƜģƱĺƃƱųïŷčģ ƱŚŋŖǉƶ Śŷ ŋƃƃĘ ǉŚųģĖ 
ƜǘĄŪŚčŚƶŚŷŋ ïǘĘŚǉŚƃŷƶ ïŷĘ ƜģƱĺƃƱųïŷčģ Ęïǉģƶ ïŷĘ ïŪŪ ïƶƜģčǉƶ ƃĺ ǉǘƱŷŚŷŋ ǉŖģ ƜƱƃĘǘčǉŚƃŷ ĺƱƃų ï ǉŖƃǘŋŖǉ ǉƃ 
ƱģïŪŚǉǺơ 


